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MAN/CWO 
 
25th February 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RE: Period 7 for Year 11 GCSE Students 
 
Following the announcement from the government that formal GCSE Examinations will take place for 
students in Year 11, we are looking to support students as much as possible during their last nine weeks of 
school. Today in assembly we have asked students what else they want, need or have not got that might 
help them prepare for the exams. We will be looking to provide these things to students over the next 
week.  
 
The structure of Period 7 for the next five weeks until Easter will be changing. All students will be expected 
to stay in school until 3.50pm on Monday, Tuesday, and Thursday. Wednesday and Friday there will not be 
any after school sessions. Students will meet in the main hall at 2.20pm, register, collect a drink and snack 
before heading to a subject specific session.  
 
A summary of the sessions running is shown below: 
 
Monday - English and Science 
Tuesday - Geography, History, RS and DT 
Thursday - Maths and French  
 
To further support students, when they do not have a direct subject session, students will be given some 
guidance to support revision technique or have access to the computer room to work independently.  
 
In recognition for the commitment and effort of the students who fully engage in the programme, we will 
run a reward trip following the end of the summer examinations.  
 
If your son/daughter is unable to attend a session due to a medical, college or other appointment, please 
can you contact the school office in advance of the session, and we will record the absence accordingly.   
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr M Newnham Reeve 
Deputy Headteacher 
 

 


